January 3, 2011

Dr. Vijay Sazawal Director of Government Programs USEC Inc. 6903 Rockledge Drive Bethesda, MD 20817

Dear Dr. Sazawal:

I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the Civil Nuclear Trade Advisory Committee (CINTAC) as a representative from USEC Inc. and of the uranium enrichment segment of the U.S. civil nuclear industry. Your appointment is effective immediately through September 10, 2012, when CINTAC's current charter expires.

CINTAC will advise me on trade issues facing the U.S. civil nuclear industry for use by me and other Department of Commerce officials in our roles as members of the Civil Nuclear Trade Working Group of the Trade Promotion Coordinating Committee. CINTAC will provide consensus advice on the development and administration of programs and policies to expand U.S. civil nuclear exports and strengthen the competitiveness of the industry.

I appreciate your willingness to devote time and energy to this committee and look forward to working with you to advance our common goals. Please contact Mr. Frank Caliva in the Office of Energy and Environmental Industries to confirm acceptance of this appointment. Mr. Caliva may be reached at (202) 482-8245, or via e-mail at frank.caliva@trade.gov.

Sincerely,

Gary Locke